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Minutes for the WCSA Formal Full-Body Meeting

Monday, February 13, 2012
Call to Order:

Anthony McGuire called to order the formal full-body meeting of the Wesleyan Council on Student affairs at 12:05 P.M. on Monday, January 23, 2012 in Room 312 of Corns.

Roll Call:

Excused: Anthony Fisher, Hunter Moss
Absent: Will Ford, Addison Miller 
President’s Report: The New fraternity representatives are here today. Brad Ingles (Sig Ep) and Addison Miller (Alpha Sig) Dean Goldsberry made the body delicious cupcakes. (Thank you) Gene Castelli spoke to exec about the Chartwells master plan. There will be an expansion of Ham Will, relocation of Faculty staff dining room and more food options. Late night dining option in Stuy, and the Thompson Corner store will be expanded to include the current lobby as well as a subway like eatery inside.

Carly and Anthony met at an archway meeting last Friday. Spoke about off campus possibilities, smith becoming 3 person rooms, reviewing the advising program and by May the BOT will make a decision about Austin Manor
Vice President’s Report:  Want to establish an alumni system for WCSA- a networking system for everyone. Needs two people to volunteers for tabling on Thursday. Member of the week is Andrew Dos Santos for his fraternity being recognized on campus 
Secretary’s Report:  We need to vote on a healthy bishop liaison 
Residential Affairs Committee Report: Met with Bob Wood and spoke about the issue of people getting tickets for parking outside of Ham Will or various dorms while attempting to pick up mail. WCSA or PS can fund this but eventually the profits would go to WCSA after the meters paid for themselves. The committee is meeting with Gene Castilli this week to go over the Chartwells master plan again, Wendy Piper to discuss smith and addressing the student retention fund. 

The meters would also be about 150$ or no cost if we get them for free from OSU
Academic Affairs Committee Report:  Met with Alice Winters last week to work on the student faculty committees. Meeting with Professor Rojas this week to discuss the possibility of an Arabic professor. 

McGuire inquired about the Faculty vote about the usefulness of tipit grants
Campus Relations Committee Report:  Moved meetings to smith from Ham Will, printed off WCSA flyers, T-Shirts and will meet with Stevenson next week to discuss the cultural dinner.
Student Conduct Committee Report: Met with Esler to discuss the sexual assault committee timeline. Student board elections will be in late March or Early April.  They are student conduct boards. They hear cases by students but haven’t been utilized a lot as of late. Meet Tuesdays at 8pm in the Econ house.
Treasurer’s Report:  CPB request for the Nasca conference but they need to submit another request


StoryTellers- requested money for bar coding books that they have purchased so that they can be shelved in the library for student usage. 

Itemized Request 
Event Request 
Total Allocated 

	$94.05 
	 $94.05 
	 $94.05 


Vote: Yes:27  No-0 Abstaining:1 

Ski Club: request to take a group of students to “Mad River Mountain” need money for transportation, rentals, vans and lift tickets for 15 students.-scheduled for this Thursday or the following Thursday. 

Itemized Request 
Event Request 
Total Allocated 

	$390.90 
	 $390.90 
	 $390.90 


Vote: Yes:25 No-0 Abstaining-3 

CPB: Swimming and movie event at meek aquatic- its free of charge for students to attend. Morris suggests that CPB’s classification in the WCSA Bylaws be amended –if you want to get more information about that, speak with Marshall.

Itemized Request 
Event Request 
Total Allocated 

	$580.00 
	 $522.00 
	 $522.00 


 Vote: Yes:26 No-0 Abstaining-2 

Chinese Culture Club Chinese Culture week: biggest costs being Chinese food, movies and speakers. 

Itemized Request 
Event Request 
Total Allocated 

	$1,578.01 
	 $1,578.01 
	 $1,578.01 


Vote: Yes-27 No- Abstaining-1
Advisor’s Report: 
Old Business: 
New Business:  Sharif Kronemer speaking on behalf of the Healthy bishop committee. The committee did a lot in developing better eating options on campus the committee is looking for a WCSA representative to report back to the body. Martin Clark, Kamila Goldin, Haneya Hassan and Andrew Dos Santos are running for the healthy bishop committee. Two new members are Martin and Kamila!!!! Ariel is presenting T-shirts this is tabled for until next week
Motion to End Debate: 

Announcements: Bob Wood presented the arial laminated view of the campus. Goldin-Vagina Monologues Friday at 8
Motion to Adjourn (until time of next meeting)


